
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Staple, Greg <gstaple@velaw.com> 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Sent: Tue Nov 25 15:45:37 2008 
Subject: RE: ITC-T/C-20081113-00497 
 
This is further to my November 19, 2008 correspondence with you 
regarding the above application describing the pro forma transfer of 
control of the Nordia Inc. Section 214 authorization. 
  
Per your telephone query, this will confirm that, to my knowledge, upon 
consummation of the assignment of the Section 214 authorization to 
Stellar Nordia Services, LLC, the transferor, Nordia Inc., the 
transferee, ceased the provision of all international telecommunication 
services covered by the authorization. To my knowledge, any such 
services are now provided by Stellar Nordia Services, LLC. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Greg Staple 
Counsel for Nordia Inc. and Stellar Nordia Services, LLC 
  
Vinson & Elkins LLP 
1455 Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
Washington D.C. 20004 
Tel: 202 639 6744; Fax 202 879 8944 
  

 


